
October Maquoketa Valley Fine Arts Booster’s Minutes

The October Fine Arts Boosters Meeting was held Sunday October 1st at 6pm. There were 7
members and 4 Faculty Members present. The meeting was called to order by Tiffany Nolan.
September minutes were read and approved without any additions or corrections.

Treasurer's Report: Not available

Old Business: Fine Arted Traveling Toilet Fundraiser is completed. It raised $1250 plus a few
donations yet to be turned in. The Car Wash held September 9th raised $501 towards the
boosters.

Unfinished Business: Dates for the Bundt cake fundraiser were discussed. Jennifer and Tiffany
will follow up with Nothing But Bundt to check availability. Planning for around Valentine's Day
delivery. Membership drive updated. Rhonda will follow up with Morgan to make sure our flyer is
added to the November Newsletter and a link placed on the website for ease of donations.

New Business: Work List participation was reviewed and teachers to encourage parents to sign
up for upcoming events. A request was received from Mr Ford if the Booster’s could help
reimburse the adult musicians who are playing in the pit band for the Fall Musical. It was
motioned by Jennifer and seconded by Kaylee to pay $500 towards the cost of the adult
musicians. If costs are above that Mr Ford can reach back out to the Fine Art Boosters. Thank
You cards completed.

Upcoming Fine Arts Events:
● October 9th MS/HS Choir Concert
● October 17th MS/HS Band Concert
● November 11th and 12th Musical
● December 1st Soup Supper
● December 11th High School Concert
● December 18th Middle School Concert

Meeting adjourned.

Next meeting will be held November 5th at 6:30pm at the High School. There will be a short
virtual meeting held November 26th at 6pm to review for the upcoming soup supper.

Minutes submitted by: R. Hoefer


